

The only was to be sure that your child has a colorful and fun book of memories from the 2018-2019 school year is to pre-order a yearbook for them. Complete the form below and return it to the school office along with your payment of \$25 per book. A receipt for your purchase will be sent home to you. Please keep the receipt in your records until the yearbooks are distributed. If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Fennessy at

mrs.fennessy@stmmparish.org.

Yearbook Pre-Order Form

Student's Name	
Student's Homeroom	
Number of Yearbooks Ord	dered
Total Amount Paid	_ (\$25 per book)
Check Number	

Please return this order to the school office via your child's homeroom teacher, and place it in an envelope marked Yearbook.